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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Thu, Jan 3, 2019 at 2:23 PM

To: MICHELLE TATE <foursport43@yahoo.com>
Ms. Tate,

Thank you for your interest in this project. Pursuant to Rule 5.1.3 of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board for
Hard Rock, Metal, and Designated Mining Operations of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board for Hard Rock,
Metal, and Designated Mining Operations, any public comment regarding the NOI must be received by the Office no
later than ten (10) working days after the notice was posted on the Office website. This deadline was December 12,
2018. Your comment was received December 18, 2018 and was therefore not considered timely.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us

On Tue, Dec 18, 2018 at 9:13 AM MICHELLE TATE <foursport43@yahoo.com> wrote:

To whom it may concern,

My family uses Section 13 for running, hiking, and biking. We also recommend it to our guests for the
same. It would really be a shame to harm this area in the name of “gold exploration”.

Please keep this area pristine for current and future generations.

Please ensure no roads cross the existing trails and maintain a fair distance too.

Thanks for your consideration.

Michelle Tate
Jewel of the Canyons Bed & Breakfast
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